
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 60th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB2260 

 Version:  CCR A 

 Request Number:   

 Author: Rep. Miller 

 Date: 5/20/2025 

 Impact: FY26: $65,000 revenue decrease (minimum) 

  FY27: $232,000 revenue decrease (minimum) 

 

Research Analysis 

 

CCR A for HB2260 rejects the senate amendments and restores the title.  

 

As amended, HB2260 establishes three tax credits for civil engineers and their employers 

beginning tax year 2026.  

 

Qualified engineering businesses that employ a civil engineer will receive a tax credit equal to 

five percent of the compensation paid to an engineer until January 1, 2031, or ten percent if the 

engineer graduated from an Oklahoma college or university. The credit is capped at $12,500 per 

employee, per year, and may claimed for up to five years.  

 

An employer can also claim another tax credit for up to 50 percent of the tuition reimbursed to an 

employee for up to four years of employment until January 1, 2031.  

 

Additionally, the engineer hired is eligible for a tax credit of $5000 per year, for up to five years 

until January 1, 2031.  

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, HB2260 establishes three tax credits for civil engineers and their employers.  

 

The CCR restores title and does not change the fiscal impact.  

 

The Oklahoma Tax Commission has provided the following analysis: 



 

 
 

Prepared By: Zachary Penrod, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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